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Message from the President  é. 

Hello fellow gourders and welcome to 2023. As we begin a new year, I am very ex-
cited for all that this year holds for the Georgia Gourd Society. The show chair and 
committees are already hard at work to ensure that GourdFest 2023 will be the best 
ever. This year is the 25th anniversary of the GGS and we want to incorporate that 
celebration into our show scheduled for October 28-29, 2023 with set-up, classes and 

competition turn-in and judging on Friday the 27th. 

 

I am proud to announce that as part of the celebration, GourdFest 2023 will host the 
American Gourd Societyôs annual membership meeting. This will create additional 
attention for our show and provide excellent opportunities for national advertising. This 
will be the first time that Georgia has hosted the AGS annual membership meeting  

and is perfect timing with our 25th anniversary celebration. 

 

The theme for this yearôs show will be the ñA World Withinò. So put on your thinking 
caps and design and create a winning gourd with a scene or diorama inside (see the 
separate article for more information on the show theme). With the cold weather out-
side, now is also the perfect time to be working on those blue-ribbon entries for the 
competition. The competition will again utilize the same divisions as last year, but a 
few of the categories are being re-evaluated. Any changes will be announced as soon 
as they are finalized. I encourage each of you to enter the competition. I am convinced 
that we have the largest group of the most talented gourd artists anywhere any we 
need to utilize the GourdFest 2023 to display that talent. Also be thinking about donat-
ing to our silent auction. Finish that class piece that you didnôt finish or that design you 

had in the back of your mind and bring them to the show for the auction. 

The show committees are planning another stellar array of instructors and classes for 
this yearôs show so watch for future announcements about classes. Also watch the 
website, the Blooming Gourd and the Facebook page for other announcements and 
opportunities for you to participate. If you have any questions of suggestions, please 

contact me or Holly Gallagher, Show chair. 

Be sure to mark your calendars now for GOURDFEST 2023 ï October 28-29, 2023 

and SAVE THE DATE!! 

 

 Keep on Gourding, 

  Troy Tatum, President 

troytatum@bellsouth,net 770.468.3579 
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Itôs not to early for planning to enter your Gourd Art in the Georgia National Fair in 2023.  Just a few years ago the Fair 

Directors were about to dissolve the Gourd Art category in the Art Competition, this year we had many Gourd Art entries 

and several of our GGS members received awards at the fair.  Visit the website for additional information georgianational-

fair.com.  Updated information will be posted our facebook page, and in this publication. 

Please ñlikeò us on FB page if you havenôt already done so-Georgia Gourd Society. 

  

       
 

Message from our Show Chairé 
2023 will be our 25th Anniversary Show 

So very much is coming together  to make our 25th Anniversary Show the most incredible ever!   

YEP thatôs right.  This will be our 25th year of  the Georgia Gourd Society.   

Remember to Save the Date October 27-29th  our 25th Anniversary GourdFest Show 

October 27- set up, competition drop off; judging  and classes; then opening to the public, with more classes on the 28th-

29th.   We have several GREAT instructors already committed to teach, as well as several vendors committed to have 

demos, ñstay and playò tables or ñmake it takeò projects.   

The theme this year is òA World Withinó   

Allow your imagination to run wild.  Artists should create a scene or diorama inside a gourd vessel.  The gourd should be 

cut and decorated to compliment the scene created inside, so that the total piece tells a story.  Whether you are recreating 

a real or imagined location, landmark or fairytale, this is your opportunity to create your own world inside a gourd.  Any 

techniques can be used, but as always, the finished piece should be majority gourd and comply with show guidelines. 

¶ We have received confirmation that the AGS annual meeting will also be held at our GourdFest.  This will bring many 

more gourd artists to our show, and hopefully more competition and teachers from afar as well. 

¶ Our 25th Anniversary Show canôt be a successful show with out each of you, so please let us know your suggestions 

and ideas.  Maybe there was something you loved at last years show or something you would like to see changed, or 

perhaps you saw something at another show you would like to see us do at the Georgia show, all feedback and sug-

gestions are welcomed. Please email to me at HollyheathGallagher@gmail.com 

¶ Basket Raffle & Silent Auctionð Karen Maloney is in charge of raffle baskets and silent auction; if you have any 

donations, please contact her to make arrangements to get them to her.  The baskets have to be put together prior to 

the show, so the earlier the better for donations.   Please email Karen at kccm3158@bellsouth.net for additional infor-

mation. 

I challenge each of you to be thinking now, of where you want to volunteer; of what you want to create for competition and 

start making your list of what you may need to purchase from our vendors.   

Lastly, if you see a posting on our facebook page, please share it on your feed, so we get information out to a wider audi-

ence.  We actually have several new gourders who saw us on facebook and decided to join us. 

Stay tuned for more info ...and Happy Gourdingééé. 

     Holly  ð-HollyheathGallagher@gmail.com 
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A Note from the Editorééé... 

Just a few reminders for our upcoming 25th Anniversary show, 

¶ This year we will return to one entry per category for each artist; 

¶ As a reminder, class projects are only allowed to be entered in the Novice and Youth categories.  All class entries 

must be accompanied with an index card stating the instructors name.   

¶ Grand Masters is an ñexhibit onlyò category, please notify me if you plan to exhibit, so we can plan accordingly. 

Please email me at praisethegourd@windstream.net 

¶ Registration directions, entry rules and competition descriptions will be forthcoming very soon; 

¶ Certified judges or anyone who wishes to assist clerking, for our competition, please email me at praisethe-

gourd@windstream.net, as soon as possible, I will be putting  the teams in advance of the show; 

¶ Please email me at praisethegourd@windstream.net, if you are interested in volunteering at registration, competi-

tion area monitoring or Sunday Afternoon pick up; 

¶ AGS will be hosting their annual meeting at our show this year, we would love to see everyone wearing a GGS shirt-

old or new-, as well as previous show badges and patchesé.after 25 years we should have quite the collectionð-

letôs show off at the show!!! 

¶ Finally, hope each of you are creating your ñA World Withinò masterpieceé.what a great variety of options we have 

with this years themeéòA World Withinò-create an art story inside a gourd, with the exterior complimenting the story 

on the inside of the gourd. 

Any member that has ideas, suggestions or any questions regarding competition or categories please email me at 

praisethegourd@windstream.net.  We are always looking for suggestions to improve our competition. 

    Karin Anderson, Competition Chairperson 

Message from our Competition Chairé 
2023 will be our 25th Anniversary Show 

Hello Fellow Gourders, 

Below are a few things I need for future editions, please consider emailing me at bloominggourd@gmail.com some of these items. 

¶ Tutorials-I would love to include tutorials to share with our members please email me in word or pdf file to  

¶ Tips, Tricks or advice in creating with specific tools or products; helpful hints to share with our members; 

¶ Photos & info from patches or events you participated in.  A couple of our patches are doing great at getting me info, but nothing 

from others-please email me if you have questions about getting photos or information to me for this publication; 

This publication is designed for our GGS members, however, I encourage each of you to share it with all your friends, & art groups.  

When it posts on our facebook page please share the post on your personal feed or with other art groups you belong to as well.  In 

my opinion, the more exposure of Gourd Art, the more likely we can grow our membership, so letôs share some ñGourd Newsò they 

can use.  And remember, it takes lots of input to make this publication helpful to our members, please, send me ñall you gotsò!!! 

Deadline for next edition May 20th to include March, April & May information. 

 

      Happy Gourdinô yaôll,  Tina    bloominggourd@gmail.com 
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Atlanta Patch News 

The Atlanta Patch meets the second Saturday of each month, 10:00 am -- until (depending on project),  

at the Pinckneyville Community Center, 4650 Peachtree Industrial Blvd, Berkley Lake, GA  30096  

 Please follow us on facebookñAtlanta Gourd Patch  

December~2022~Gnomes~Gnomes January~2023~Own our own... 


